LONE PINE WSC

P. O. BOX 1616

PALESTINE, TX  75802

903-729-9660

lonepinewsc@gmail.com
February 19, 2018

To All Members:

Ballots for the Annual Membership Meeting will not be forthcoming this year as we had only two members apply for the Board of Director’s positions and only two positions open. They were elected by Resolution Declaring Unopposed Candidates Elected. Those board members elected were: Loyie Winkel and Lanell Waters.

Enclosed is the Agenda for the Annual Membership Meeting to be held on 

March 19, 2018 at 6:00 PM.

We are working diligently for our customers/members to provide safe and clean drinking water to our community.

Should you have any questions regarding system improvements or the Annual

Meeting, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Deborah Ledoux

Office Manager
Enclosure
